
From: Victor Hoskins 
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2018 11:02 AM EST 
To: Jerome.Davis@MWAA.com <Jerome.Davis@MWAA.com> 
CC: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Stephen Moret <Moret@vedp.org>; Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>;
jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com>; Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>; Shannon Flanagan-
Watson <sflanagan-watson@arlingtonva.us>; Maria Leonzo <mleonz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Next Steps for Bridge from Crystal City to DCA 

 

Now that Amazon HQ2 has been announced, we can now begin the work toward moving the Bridge Design

Process forward.   With the approval of the concept by your CEO Jack Potter,  JBG CEO Matt Kelly, VEDP

CEO Stephen Moret and Arlington County Manager Mark Schwartz you and I can bring together the Team to

move this project forward.

 

The JBG, State and Arlington Team members will be coordinated by Maria Leonzo, my Execuitve Assistant

and I can have her reach out to your assistant to bring together everyone.

 

We will have our Transportation Director from Arlington County along with the appropriate design and

engineering representatives from JBG and the State. There will also be a representative from the Crystal

City Bid. If you could align the appropriate design and facilities staff from MWAA, I think we will be

able to use this meeting to frame the process going forward.

 

Please let me know if this works for you.

 

Best,

 

Victor

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


